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First name: Lon

Last name: Chau
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

 

I hereby express that I adamantly object to the Golden Crest Exploration Drilling #62590. 

 

I am deeply concerned about the impact this would have on the environment and wildlife. This exploratory project

would only be the first step in a direction that results in no widespread benefits to the residents and visitors of the

Black Hills.

 

The recreational trail system in the proposed project area is essential to the quality of life found in our region and

should therefore be protected from mining.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lon Chau


